
Attachment B – Additional Project Information 

Buffered Bike Lanes Bel-Red Road (WLSP to NE 30th Street) 

 

Project Discussion 

In late 2022, City staff submitted a grant application for the Transportation Improvement Board’s (TIB) 
Active Transportation Program for the Buffered Bike Lanes Bel-Red Road (WLSP to NE 30th Street). The 
TIB awarded this grant to the City. The City Council accepted this grant in June 2023.  

 

Previous Project-Related Council Touches 

Date Meeting Action 
   
6/20/2023 Business Meeting Acceptance of 

Transportation 
Improvement Board 
Grant 
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